
From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
To: Etienne, Sandra [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER

PLAN )
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:16:44 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks

-----Original Message-----
From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:50 AM
To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY
MASTER PLAN )

-----Original Message-----
From: bebando@everyactioncustom.com <bebando@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 6:52 AM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY
MASTER PLAN )

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I’m writing to you on Docket Number QO24020126 to urge you NOT to vote for updated
Energy Master Plan which was intended to create a framework for our state to meet the goal of 100% clean energy
by 2035 by providing a certainty for utilities, energy suppliers, and businesses.  This plan is dangerous and poorly
thought out. It exchanges one environmental issue for many others including intentional pollution of our ocean and
permitting killing of animals recently removed from the endangered species list.

Thank you for your time, and I look forward to New Jersey’s clean energy future!

Sincerely,
Brigid Bandomer
183 Peshekee Trl  Medford, NJ 08055-1719 bebando@gmail.com
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